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September 2016 

 

Dear Sisters & Brothers, 

 

The month of September is upon us once more.  The summer just flew by.  Parents are 

happy school is started.  It has been a while since my last news letter. 

 

We sure had a nice summer this year.  The residents also enjoyed the great weather.  

They went for walks more often this year and also sat in the gazebo.  They had quite a 

group which I hadn’t seen before.  They really enjoyed themselves. 

 

Our contract is due on November 18th so we seriously need to start thinking of what 

changes we want.  Please think about it and give us your input. 

 

If you have any questions or if you need any help, you can reach me at 708-983-2394, or 

you can see me at work.  Rosa Roberts is also available at work and her number is 705-

588-2282. 

 

In Solidarity, 
 

Huguette Gagne 
 

Huguette Gagne 

Unit Chair 
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